## Craig, Sondra

From: Courtney Lokken <lokken.courtney@gmail.com>

**Sent:** Monday, June 17, 2024 5:58 PM

**To:** ZZ Council Members **Subject:** Please fund Northside Pool

Some people who received this message don't often get email from lokken.courtney@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

\*\*\* CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. \*\*\*

Dear La Crosse City Council,

I urge you to support adding funding for Northside Community Pool repairs back into the CIP. The City of La Crosse must maintain and sustain its amenities. These amenities help us retain valuable residents and incentivize others to move to and invest in our city.

Furthermore, highly vulnerable children on the north side deserve to have walkable access to a pool. This pool is a critical resource for children and should not be overlooked or slighted.

Thank you,

Courtney Lokken 225 8th St S, La Crosse, WI 54601